
 

 

 

EPM is free to adopt stabilization measures for energy 
rates 

 
• The measure covers users of the EPM electric energy service in Antioquia and 
the municipality of El Carmen de Atrato, in the department of Chocó 
 
• It will be in effect for energy service rates until December 31, 2023 
 
• The call to users is to efficiently use the electric energy service, because their 
monthly billing continues to depend on consumption 
 

 
The EPM Board of Directors, in its meeting held Tuesday, May 23, gave Company 
Management the freedom to apply the stabilization of electric energy service rates 
until December 31, 2023. 
 
This measure benefits over 7 million Colombians in the municipalities of the 
department of Antioquia and the municipality of El Carmen de Atrato (Chocó), 
positively impacting millions of homes and the national production chain.  
 
"At a time when banks, supermarkets and other economic sectors are making efforts 
to contribute to the country's households, which are burdened by high inflation, our 
Company joins this decision to stabilize energy rates until December 31 of this year," 
said Jorge Andrés Carrillo Cardoso, CEO of EPM. 


